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My name is Fawn Silas I am from the village of Nondalton. I have reviewed SB61 and wanted
to voice my personal opinion. 
I fully support SB61, I care for my community and hope that we can as communities start by
recycling electronics from our communities. 
We need to start somewhere and this would be a great start.
Thank you!
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